
April 1, 1974 

?Sr. G. H. Dickman, Commander 
U.S. Coast Guard 
Chief, Marine Environmental Protection 

Branch 
Twelfth Coast Guard District 
630 Bensons, Street 
San Francisco, California 94126 

Dear Commander Dickman: 

Thank you far your letter of march 21, 1974 regarding the proposed transfer 
of land at Point Pinos Light Station in Pacific Grove, a property which 
is pending ea the Natonal Register of Historic Places. We are pleased to 
see you are aware of your responsibilities under' Executive Order 11593, and 
appreciate Wang provided the opportunity to comment on the effects of the 
proposed laud transfer. 

Applying the criteria of effect for compliance with Section 106 of the 
National Historic Preservation Act of 1966 and with Executive Order 11593, 
it would appear that the transfer of the property will have no affect upon 
the Integrity of this historic site  The parcel proposed for transfer is 
already separated from the Light Station by a developed section of golf course 
land; as the' parcel proposed for transfer is already isolated by development 
and as no substantial alteration of the transfer parcel would appear to  be 
taking place, we feel that the transfer of the Coast Guard property to the 
U.S. NaVy as shown on the map 	accompanied your letter will be accept- 
able and will not affect 	historic 

Thank you for providing us with the opportunity to comment upon this proposed 
transfer. Please do not hesitate to write if we may be of further assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Russell W. Porter, Chief 
Grants and Statewide. Studies Division 

cc; Mt. Louis S. Wall 
Advisory Council on Historic Preservation, Denver 

Mr. Robert Garvey, Executive Secretary 
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